Dear Families,

Following the success of last year's food bank drive, we have decided to donate monthly to East Renfrewshire Larder. In relation to the current Cost of Living Crisis, we will have a Food Bank at the doors to the school. This is available to staff and families to donate to as well as take from if required. On the last Friday of every month, the remaining donations will be taken to East Renfrewshire Larder.

Please can we ask that only non-perishable items are donated, e.g. tins, pasta, sanitary products, baby food.

The donation box will be available after the September weekend.

Kind Regards,
Kirkhill Primary School

See below for pictures from our previous Food Bank Drive:



